
I have approximately 15 acres of timber most of which won’t be harvestable for ten years or more. I believe in recycling, that is as it 
is harvested replacing it with fresh trees to recover areas that are not usable for crops. Maximum utilization of the land is possible 
into future generations. Deforestation is damaging to our environment specially in view of current climate change condition. I feel 
this tax will have a economically negative impact in that effort to renew. Please, please stop this tax. 

Thank you,
Torrey E Smith 


